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May 15th 2018
Dear Parents
Health Week: Week beginning 21st May. There will be various activities arranged during the week. On Wednesday 23rd May children are invited to take part in a Fun Run in their pyjamas. Please bring uniform to change into afterwards. Breakfast, priced 60p, will be served after the jog to those children who have ordered and paid for the meal in advance.
Year 6 – 8am, Year 5 – 8.10am, Year 4 - 8.20am, Year 3 – 8.30am, Year 2 – 8.40am, Year 1 – 8.50am, Reception – 9am

May Procession: Sunday 20th May at 12noon at St Joseph’s Church. 
Bikeability: Year 6. Week beginning on Monday 21st May.

Sports Day: Due to the Girl’s Football Team getting through to the regional finals, this will now take place on Thursday 5th July, Key Stage 2 in the morning and Key Stage 1 in the afternoon. In the event of wet weather, the reserve date is Monday 16th July.
Trim Trails: Please note in the interest of safety, children are not permitted to use the trim trails before or after school.
Reception Induction Evening: The meeting for the parents of children starting Reception in September 2018 will be at 6pm on Thursday 24th May.

Breakfast Club and Ark Booking Forms: Please return booking forms for next half term, together with payment, by Tuesday 22nd May.
Dinner Money, Breakfast Club and After School Ark Fees: These monies remain outstanding for some children this half-term. Please could all arrears be brought up to date. Thank you. 
Poetry Competition: Please encourage your children to take part in this competition by helping them choose an appropriate poem and encouraging them in their practice. The staff have poetry books which you may borrow to help in the selection of a poem.

Winmarleigh 2018: There will be a meeting in school for the parents of children in Year 6 going to Winmarleigh next month on Tuesday 22nd May at 6pm. Please note the change of date. 

Castlerigg: A reminder to the families of children in Year 5 that the second payment for the trip to Castlerigg in September is now due.
St Bede’s Admission Forms: All Year 6 Admission forms must be returned to St Bedes by Friday 18th May.

Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite children who celebrate their birthday in May to join the Birthday table on Wednesday 23rd May. The meal will be the meal of the day with the addition of a cake, and is priced £2.20 for children in Years 3, 4, 5, 6 and is covered by the Infant Free School Meal Scheme for children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 with a charge of 50p to cover the birthday extras. Children may bring a packed lunch and join the birthday table for 50p, including a cake, hat and balloons. Please complete the reply slip to reserve a place.   
Language Tuition: Mrs Rooney would appreciate payment of any outstanding tuition fees for additional language lessons.

Pentecost Walk of Witness: Fairhaven Lake on Sunday 20th May 2018. Lytham Churches from Lytham Lifeboat Station at 2.45pm. At 4pm there will be a service of worship adjacent to the Spitfire monument at the North end of the Lake. Bring your own picnic! 
Last Choir Singing: The final of this completion will take place at The St George’s Hall, Blackburn on Friday 15th June. Tickets may be purchased at their Box Office or on their website. The Box Office number is 01254 582579 and the website is www.kinggeorgeshall.com Tickets are £8.50 standard price and £7.50 concessions. There will also be a booking fee.
School closes at 3.15pm on Friday 25th May and re-opens at 8.45am on Monday 11th June.
Yours sincerely

Mrs A Heyes
Headteacher
Birthday Lunch – Wednesday 23rd May
My child………………………………………… celebrates their birthday in May and would like to join the Birthday Table. I enclose £2.20/50p to cover the cost

Signed………………………………..

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Pyjama Jog – Wednesday 23rd May

My child…………………………………………would like to join the Fun Run on Wednesday 23rd May and have breakfast afterwards. I enclose 60p to cover the cost.

Signed………………………………………..
Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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